
 

 

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT DATE OF H1.2018 FINANCIAL RESULTS 

 
 
Following prior notification as of 31 July 2018, Piraeus Bank would like to inform 
the investment community that the Announcement of the Group’s H1.2018 
Financial Results will take place on Friday 31 August 2018, post ATHEX trading 
session closing, with a conference call for the presentation and discussion of 
the results to follow at 19:00. 
 
 
Athens, 22 August 2018 


